Associate Dean of Students/ Title
IX Coordinator

To: Dr. Ricardo J. Solis, Ed. D., Laredo College — President

CC: Laredo College Board of Trustees, Faculty, Staff and All Students
From: Ms. Raquel A. Pefia, Associate Dean of Students/Title IX Coordinator
Subject:  Title IX — Summer 2020 — Report

Date: September 1, 2020

This memorandum will serve to document that no Title IX incidents have been
reported to the Office of the Associate Dean of Students/Title IX Coordinator for the
Summer 2020 Semester.

Campus Type Dls'&:ggil(l)r;]ary Status
Fort Mclintosh 0 0 0
South Campus 0 0 0




